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MPLA Activities 

• Submitted Arizona news for the MPLA Newsletter. 

• Shared MPLA news and announcements with the AzLA Executive Board. 

 

 

AzLA Activities 

• Attended AzLA Executive Board meetings, October 9 and November 13. 

 

 

AzLA News 

• Rather than offering a traditional conference this year, AzLA presented a series of 

webinars on the theme Vision 2020.  The closing keynote session on December 9 will 

feature Jamie LaRue. 

• A call for candidates for AzLA offices went out in September.  Some offices were filled 

but others were left vacant.  As a result, current AzLA President John Walsh has agreed 

to remain in office until 2022.  Past President Michelle Simon will remain in her role for 

the same period. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Amadee Ricketts 


